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Your Pacific Shipping Line

25 November 2016
Dear Valued Customers,

Southern Lily V394 Overbooked

The Southern Lily V394, eta Auckland 04 December is currently over booked.

To ensure that all cargo is delivered to destination prior to Christmas, Pacific Forum Line will be moving
Nukualofa freight to the Southern Trader V1393 which is arriving Auckland 30 November.

Southern Trader will deliver this transferred cargo to Nukualofa. The freight will arrive in Nukualofa on
the 5 December. This will assist the Southern Lily Voyage 394 over booked situation and also help
ensure we maximize liftings prior to Christmas.

Our customer service team will be in touch with you to confirm any changes to your bookings with
Pacific Forum Line and PFL Cargo. The forward schedule will be as below.

Vessel Voyage  Auckland Nuku'alofa Apia Pago Pago
Southern Trader 1393 30-1 Dec 05-06 Dec NA NA

Southern Lily 394 04-06 Dec | 09-10 Dec |[12-13Dec | 12-13 Dec
Southern Lily 395 19-20 Dec | 23-24Dec |26-27Dec|  26-27Dec

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours
Sincerely

Pacific Forum Line
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